Hi everyone,


Because this Friday is a half day, our next LIT session is on March 17th (This is a change from the Calendar)!


Last week we worked on the girls logical reasoning skills! Some of the problems required the girls to put random numbers in a specific order to find the largest and smallest sums. For our next activity we played Mad Gabs. During this game, the girls were given a phrase that didn't make sense; however, when the phrase is said out loud, it makes a true phrase(i.e Itsy Citing Foe Wal=It’s Exciting For All). The girls were very creative and they got the hang of it very quickly. We then ended our session with a heated relay race. The girls had to balance a spoon in their mouth while a ping pong ball or candy was on their spoon. The girls were very supportive of their teammates, and it was great to see such good sportsmanship among the two groups! Don’t forget to check the pictures below:)

Have a great week,
Emily on behalf of Ladies in Training
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